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I am writing to encourage you to vote ought not to pass on LD227.  Abortion or 
Gender re-assignment are not be rights.  In an abortion, the unborn child has rights. 
Gender dysphoria should not be encouraged.  So much more research needs to be 
done to find the best approach for those who need help in these situations.  drugs or 
surgical mutilation are not the answer, especially for minors.  Parents have the right 
and responsibility to care for their children. No law should stand in the way.  
Legislation in this area is premature.


